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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


GVM EXPANDS DEALER NETWORK

EAST BERLIN, PA – March 26, 2013 – GVM is proud to announce that Lilley International, Inc. has joined the GVM dealer network! We are excited that Lilley has joined our team and believe that together, we will be able to offer a superior product and service in the eastern North Carolina territory. The eastern North Carolina territory is defined as all areas east of I-95
As a dealer, Lilley International will provide new GVM equipment, GVM parts and service on GVM equipment, including Warranty Repairs and Preventative Maintenance Inspections. Over the past couple of months, we have been working closely with Lilley to ensure that they have a thorough knowledge of the GVM product line. Two Lilley International Service Technicians have been trained on how to troubleshoot and service GVM Prowlers. Together, with their Precision Ag Specialist, these Service Technicians will become a valuable asset to GVM equipment owners. Lilley also employs two salesmen who will begin selling the GVM product line. 
Lilley International is located in Williamston, North Carolina where they have been a part of the agriculture and truck industry since 1953. In addition to distributing GVM products, they offer Case, Cub Cadet, Rhino, and Unverferth equipment, International and Isuzu trucks, Pitts log and lowboy trailers, J & J dump trailers as well as a variety of used log, flat and lowboy trailers.
Please contact Lilley International for any sales, service or parts needs at 800-682-6746 or 252-792-4192. Equipment sales and questions or concerns may also be directed to GVM’s Regional Sales Representative, Josh Moe at 717-253-2934.
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